
  

   September 2014 

Sept. 17th – School pictures 
Sept. 18th – Gr. 9 retreat at the MacIntyre 
Sept. 19th – School Mass at St. Joseph at 10:00 
Sept. 26th – National School Run Day for Terry Fox 
Sept. 29th – Catholic Learning Community – School ends at 2:00 

 

Welcome Grade 9s 

 

Colonel LINK and the LINK Crew welcome the Grade 9 students to the 
O’Gorman family.  

 

Mrs. Marks speaks to the Grade 9 students regarding their timetable 
and the services available to them in Guidance.  

Thank you to Mr. Basso, Mrs. Ritchie, Mrs. Beard and the entire staff 
for making this day for our Grade 9 students a memorable one.  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


